Ladies College

: Guernsey

Les Gravées, St Peter Port
Guernsey, GY1 IRW

Tel: (01481) 721602

26™ June 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you will be aware, Lower Five will be visiting Herm on Tuesday 2" July as part of Alternative
Curriculum Week. I am really looking forward to spending the day with the whole year group and their
tutors. The students will be choosing what activities we do on the day and they will also have the
opportunity to swim at Shell Beach as we will have two fully qualified members of staff present.

The girls should meet at the Inter Island Quay at 08:00 and they will be dismissed from the Quay to
make their way home on our return at 16:00.

They will need bathers (one-piece swimsuits please, bikinis are not permitted), towel(s). They can
bring their wetsuits (if they have one) as the water in Herm tends to be slightly colder than the water
at beaches in Guernsey.

Red swimming caps will be provided, although the girls may bring their own if preferred. Please
note that if own swimming caps are used they MUST be red.

We will spend the majority of the day on Shell Beach and will be playing beach games at low tide.
Weaver fish are known to be found here so please bring a pair of flip flops or sandals to join in with
the beach games.

Sun cream and hats are essential.

The girls will need to bring plenty of water and a packed lunch,

They may also wish to bring some money to spend in the Herm shop.

At present the weather forecast is good. Should this change and the trip needs to be cancelled an
announcement will be made via groupcall and the website.

Please do let me know should you have any queries.

Yours sin ,

Mr McGovern
Lower Five Co-ordinator
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